From: Carla Jean Pugh
To: Public Comments
Subject: Camp host Point Hudson

Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 11:18:39 AM

Hi Hasse,

Here's a letter I sent to Eron Berg at the port to be read at the commissioners meeting. I realize it's not major, but sometimes it's the little things that matter:

Greetings, Eron,

I am a 25 yr resident of PT, and proud to be here. We are so lucky to have the Port of Port Townsend and all they do. Every single time I drive through Boat Haven, it never ceases to amazed me. I am proud of our great marine industry. How could we, as a small town, be so lucky?

Having said that, here's the bad part. When I drive through Point Hudson, I'm embarrassed with the camp host, and their gaudy, ugly inflatable 'figures' they present around their rv. Why does the port allow this? They've been here for years (that's another issue....) and certainly the port could give them some parameters as to what can be exhibited outside so as not to embarrass our beautiful, magical town. It's also an embarrassment to the Port of Port Townsend.

Please, please do something. My long time PT friends and cohorts are in total agreement.

Thank you for listening. I would appreciate a response from you.

Carla Jean Pugh